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Fiscal Analysis 

 

HB 3005 creates a new felony related to stolen automotive catalytic converters. Creating a new 

felony may increase the prison population in the state which could also result in higher 

incarceration costs for the Department of Corrections. Whether these costs increase to an extent 

that require additional appropriations will depend on the number of arrests and convictions for 

the offense. 

 

FY’23 Impact: May increase incarcerated population 

 

Full Year Impact: May increase incarcerated population 
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